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Homecoming Weekend to be 'special' for 
Coach Burroughs 

Coach Doug Burroughs, who led the Boy's 
Soccer Team from 1985 until 1998, and the Girl's 
Soccer Team from 1996 until 1998, will be inducted 
into the Bobcat Sports Hall of Fame during halftime 
ceremonies of the Homecoming football game on 
Friday, October 1, 2010. Coach Burroughs, who was 
the first coach for the GBHS girls soccer team, also 
successfully commanded 13 First Team All-State 
Soccer players. 

Former soccer players, and their families, are 
invited to attend the Distinguished Alumni Banquet 
on Saturday, October 2, 2010 to honor and "roast" 
Coach Burroughs. This will be a great opportunity 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

If you live anywhere near the Grand Blanc area, 

and are a GBHS alumni, we would like you to 

represent your class and join the GBHS Alumni 

Association Board of Directors. We will be 

meeting on Wednesday, September 15th, and on 

Wednesday, October 6, 2010 in Room 234 at GBHS 

East Campus. Our meetings are from 7pm until 8pm. 

Help us plan our Alumni Homecoming Activities and 

the next Bobcat Alumni Banner newsletter. Visitors 

may park along the bus loading zone on Jewett Trail 

and come in the doors to the left of the library. 

for you to meet and talk with your former soccer 
teammates, people that you might not see at a typical 
class reunion, as well as re-acquaint yourselves with 
Coach Burroughs. You are welcome to bring spouses, 
families, and friends to this event. 

The banquet will be held at the Elks Club on the 
comer of Maple and Vassar roads. A Social Hour will 
begin at 6pm, dinner at 7pm, and the ceremonies will 
start at about 8pm. Ticket prices will be $30 per 
person and can be purchased beginning August 15th 
by telephoning the Alumni Office at 810-591-6021. 
ThP_ <!_eadline for ticket purchase is September 15th. 

ALUMNI BANQUET 
The Grand Blanc High School Alumni Association will 

be holding its seventh annual Alumni Banquet on Saturday, 
October 2, 20 IO at the Elks Club. This is a great opportu­
nity for all GBHS alumni to join us and renew their friend­
ships with fellow graduates from the past. Nearly 1,000 
former Bobcats and their families and friends have joined 

us for this annual event over the past six years. The 

Alumni Banquet is held each year on the Saturday during 
Homecoming Weekend. After a social hour, a dinner will 
be held and then a short program will follow 
recognizing the Alumni Awardees and other teams, or 
clubs, celebrating group reunions. 

Reservations can be made beginning August 15, 20 I 0 

by telephoning the GBHS Alumni Office at 810-591-6021. 
The cost is $30.00 per person and the deadline is 
September 15, 2010. You can charge the tickets using 

your VISA card, or you can stop by the Alumni Office and 

pay by cash or check. Please do not send your payment in 

the mail. 
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MESSAGES, REUNIONS, ETC. 
REUNION 

The Class of 1984 is once again planning next year's 
'80's Bobcat Bash to be held on 

Saturday, July 23, 2011 
at 

The Jewel of Grand Blanc, formerly the 
Grand Blanc Country Club on Perry Road. 

There will be a "Happy Hour" for the Class of '84' 
from 5-7pm and then the club will be open to all 
Bobcats and guests at 7pm. The Classes of 1980, 

1985, and 1986 are all planning their class reunions 
around this event. There will be more details from 
each class in the 2011 Spring issue of the Alumni 

Bobcat Banner. 
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Class of 1960 
Vada (Bryant) Riederich writes, 

"I'm new at maintaining our class web page 
(http://grandblanc.alumni.schoolfusion.us/) but I'm 
having fun with it! Don't be afraid to take this task 

on for your graduating year!" 

Class of 1967 
Sharon (Coats) Brown writes, 

"Would love to hear from anyone from 
Class of '67, especially Harriet Blodgett." 
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